
PENDING WINNEBAGO RECALL# 192 
NHTSA# 24V-826 

TRANSPORT CANADA# 2024-667 
 

DATE: 11/15/2024 
 
MODELS AFFECTED:  
 

See Be low:   

  
  

New Safety Recall / Stop Sale Notification 
 

PLEASE FORWARD THIS INFORMATION TO YOUR RV SALES AND SERVICE MANAGERS. 
 
 

Reason for this Safety Recall 
Winnebago Motorhomes has decided that a defect related to motor vehicle safety exists on certain:  
 
2014 - 2018 Winnebago Sightseer 
2015 - 2025 Winnebago Adventurer 
2016 - 2025 Winnebago Forza 
2015 - 2024 Winnebago Commercial Vehicle 
2016 - 2025 Winnebago Vista 

2016 - 2017 Itasca Solei 
2014 - 2018 Itasca Sunova 
2015 - 2018 Itasca Suncruiser 
2016 - 2018 Itasca Sunstar 
2018 - 2025 Winnebago Sunstar 

 
 

These motor homes were manufactured January 21, 2014, through October 10, 2024.  
 
Impacted units will be identified with labor operation code 24921111. This labor op is for identification 
purposes only and will be replaced when the recall is activated. 

 
Description 
On certain Winnebago vehicles, the adhesive application may have been done incorrectly on the hood 
mounting bracket(s).  
 
The hood mounting bracket(s) adhesive could potentially fail over time, resulting in the bracket 
separating from the vehicle. 
 
A detached bracket can become a road hazard, increasing the risk of a crash or injury.  

 
Service Action 
Winnebago will conduct a voluntary safety recall; however, the remedy is not currently available. 
Dealers will be notified through established communication methods once a remedy is available. 

 
We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience and want to assure you we are working diligently to 
remedy this situation. 

 

 
 

Thank you for your continued partnership! 

Notice 
It is a violation of Federal Law for a dealer to sell or lease any new vehicles in dealer inventory 
covered by this notification until the vehicle has been repaired. 
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